
   
 
 

 
 

 
Summer Reminders 
As we are starting to get a sprinkling of Summer, 
between the rain showers, just some reminders: 

 Please ensure that a coat is brought to school, 
even if it is sunny in the morning, we have had 
some lunchtime / afternoon showers 

 If your child suffers with Hayfever, please 
ensure that they are given symptom relievers 
before arriving at school 

 Sunglasses can be worn at break / lunch time 
for medical reasons, however fashion 
sunglasses should not be brought to school 

 Sunhats should be brought in, for children to 
wear during outside activities 

 When needed, suncream should be applied 
before school 

 
2023 – 2024 Term Dates 
We have now set our final Inset Day for 2023 – 2024.  
The updated calendar is now on our website. 

 

Date Activity 

5 June Term 6 Starts 

5-9 June Y6 Residential to PGL Liddington 

7 June Year 2 Trip to Goodrich Castle 

15 June Reception Assembly Time TBC 

16 June FOGS – Bring a Bottle 

w/c 19 June Books for Bugs Virtual Book Fair 

19 June Feet First Festival (Selected Year 1 & 6 children) 

21 June 
EYFS & KS1 Sports Day (Parents can attend in 
afternoon Time TBC) 

22 June 
KS2 Sports Day (Parents can attend in afternoon 
Time TBC) 

23 June FOGS – Bring a Hamper Item (see below) 

27 June Year 5 Cleeve High School Taster Day 

28 June Year 3 Assembly Time TBC 

28 June Music Evening – 5:15 pm 

29 June Year 6 Assembly – 2:30 pm 

30 June FOGS – Non Uniform / Bring a sweet cone 

5 July Year 1 Assembly Time TBC 

6 July Year 2 Trip to Slimbridge 

8 July Grangefest 2023 

13 July Year 6 Production / Graduation – 1:30 pm 

20 July Year 4 Violin Performance (4A - 10:15/4B - 11:15) 

21 July Term 6 Ends: 2pm finish 

24 July Inset Day 

25 July Inset Day 

4 Sept Inset Day 

5 Sept Term 1 Begins 

27 Oct Term 1 Ends 

6 Nov Term 2 Begins 

21 Dec Term 2 Ends: 2pm finish 

22 Dec Inset Day 

8 Jan Term 3 Begins 

9 Feb Term 3 Ends 

19 Feb Term 4 Begins 

22 March Term 4 Ends: 2pm finish 

8 April Inset Day 

9 April Term 5 Begins 

20-24 May Y6 Residential to Grittleton House Adventure 

24 May Term 5 Ends 

3 June Inset Day 

4 June Term 6 Begins 

19 July Term 6 Ends: 2pm finish 

22 July Inset Day 

New Event or Change of Date/Time 

FOGS Event 

Newsletter 16:  26 May 2023 

SCHOOL TRIP REMINDERS 

Year 5 – Year 6 Residential May 2024 
Please continue to make regular payments 
towards the Residential 
 
Contributions towards the following trips can 
now be paid via ParentPay 
 

 Year 2 – Goodrich Castle & Slimbridge 

 Selected Children – Feet First Festival 

Our regular DJ, who we have use 
for our Discos and Summer Fairs, 
has retired, so we are looking for a 
new DJ!  If you are a DJ or know a 
DJ, who could assist, please can 
you get in touch with us at 
GrangefieldPTA@grangefield.glouc
s.sch.uk or 
admin@grangefield.gloucs.sch.uk 
 We will need a DJ for our 
Grangefest Event. 
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NETBALL REPORT 

On Friday 21st April at High School Leckhampton, Grangefield’s Netball A Team participated in an all day netball 
tournament.  This was an excellent chance to show the teams outstanding teamwork and determination.  We 
played against St Marks, Naunton Park, Dunalley, St James and Leckhampton. These were the scores: 
 

Grangefield vs St 
Marks 

Grangefield vs 
Naunton park 1 

Grangefield vs 
Dunalley  

Grangefield vs St 
James 2  

Grangefield vs 
Leckhampton  

Grangefield vs 
Naunton Park 2 

Grangefield vs St 
James 1 

6-4 16-4 27-0 32-2 19-3 8-9 14-1  

 
Having won 6/7 matches and scoring an incredible 122 goals; we came home with silver medals for second place. 
Even though we lost one game, our team spirit was great!  
 

 
 
Then came the Cheltenham District Finals on Tuesday 23rd May, where we battled it out against St.Marks and 
Naunton Park… and we are extremely proud to announce that we came 1st, making us the Cheltenham District 
Champions!!! Here we are in our gold medals: 
 

 
 

Thank you to Mrs Phillips for coaching us and to our parents for supporting us all year! 
 

Match report created by the Netball A Team. 
 
 

 
 

 



Friends of Grangefield (FOGS) Corner 
 
CasaGees Takeaway2Giveaway 
 

 
 
FOGS was lucky enough to win the CasaGees Takeaway2Giveaway. Over the Kings Coronation weekend, 
CasaGees donated 50% of all their total sales over the Friday and Saturday night.  This equated to a 
fantastic donation of £410!!! FOGS are so grateful to CasaGees for such a generous competition.  
 
The money will be used to weatherproof (and mouse proof) the FOGS shed which has needed some TLC 
to stop our kit from getting ruined.  
 
Bags2Schools 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who donated unwanted clothes, shoes and accessories this week. 
Bags2Schools came and collected them all on Wednesday weighed them and we raised £192. A brilliant 
amount.  
 
Grangefest 
 
Saturday 8th July 3pm - 6pm  
 
We are busily planning for our family summer picnic. Join together, bring picnic, chairs and blankets and 
enjoy an afternoon of family fun with friends. To create some of the favourite stalls we do need some 
donations. Please see the list below:  
 
Friday 16th June            Bottles 
Friday 23rd June            Hamper items:  
       Reception - Shower gel/ bubble bath 
       Year 1: Luxury sweet biscuits 
       Year 2: Luxury chocolates 
       Year 3: Body lotion (mens and womens) 
       Year 4: Chutney 
       Year 5: Luxury savoury biscuits 
       Year 6: Any of the above 
Friday 30th June          Sweet cones 
 
On Friday 30th June, children are allowed a non-uniform day in exchange for the sweet cones. Sweet 
cone bags will be sent home in book bags after half term. 
 
 

 





 

 

 

As part of the Bishops Cleeve Street Fair, the committee have decided to introduce two children’s competitions this 
year.   Please find details below.  If you have any additional questions regarding these competitions, please drop one 
of the committee an email at information.bcsf@gmail.com  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Ultimate Activity Camps provide outstanding Ofsted-registered 
activity day camps for children aged 4-14 during the school 
holidays. Children will enjoy a fantastic range of over 40 sports, 
games and art activities every week led by engaging staff at 
amazing locations. Running this Easter & Summer at Dean Close 
School. 
 

W: http://www.ultimateactivity.co.uk/FSF 

T: 0330 111 7077 

E: help@ultimateactivity.co.uk 

FB: https://www.facebook.com/UltimateActivityCamps 

 

Holiday Activities 

Community Competitions 
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Plus Camps 

 

 
 





 

 
 

 

  
 

Community Clubs and Events 



 

 

 



Hello Parents 
You may already be aware of the game of Bridge, but if 
not, it’s a card game involving 4 players, and is a fun 
game to play whether you’re a child or an adult.  All 
you need is a pack of cards.  And, if you Google Bridge 
for Children you will see lots of information about the 
educational and social benefits of the game.  It doesn’t 
matter if your child is a complete beginner, or has 
some knowledge of the game, all aged 8+ (including 
friends or older siblings), are welcome to join us. 
Cheltenham Bridge Club, with the support of 
Gloucestershire County Bridge Association, we will be 
running the following sessions at Cheltenham Bridge 
Club, 4 Tivoli Road, GL50 2TG: 
Saturday afternoons starting 17th June to the 15th 
July, from 2pm-4pm.  Cost £2.00, refreshments 
included. 
 
Wednesdays starting 26th July to the 16th August from 
9.30am- 2.30pm.  Cost £5.00, refreshments included. 
Please bring a packed lunch. 
 
We will be teaching Minibridge for new learners, 
moving onto bidding for those who are able, and 
expanding bidding for those who have already started 
on that path. We are contacting several schools in the 
area, so it will also be an opportunity for children to 
meet others with a similar interest. Our teachers, and 
the majority of our volunteer helpers hold valid DBS 

certificates. 
 
Parents or Grandparents are welcome to come and observe.  If you would like to play too, the above charges apply.  
If you would like to learn and join one of our adult classes, please contact Nicola Renshaw  
nicola_renshaw@hotmail.com  And, if you have learnt in the past and would like to come along and try some 
sessions at the club, Nicola can help with that too, we have games running to suit all levels. 
 
If you would like to book your child onto any of the events above, they can come to as many or as few as they’d like, 
please contact Ro Kaye rokaye@hotmail.com 
Ro has all the necessary Parental Consent and Medical Forms, and she is able to take your payment. 
Jan Bailey 
jancrom23@gmail.com 
07988810990 
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